

Crigglestone St James CE Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mr G T Denton

St James Way, Crigglestone, Wakefield, West Yorkshire, WF4 3HY Tel & Fax: 01924 251048

Enquiries: admin@stjamesacademy.co.uk Teaching & Learning: assistanthead@stjamesacademy.co.uk

Safeguarding/Health & Safety/Attendance: safeguarding@stjamesacademy.co.uk
Special Educational Needs: senco@stjamesacademy.co.uk
www.stjamesacademy.co.uk

Registered Office: Crigglestone St James, St James Way, Crigglestone, Wakefield, West Yorkshire, WF4 3HY Registered in England No. 8097265 An Exempt Charity

16/11/18

Dear Parents

The time is approaching for the annual Parent Partnership Christmas Fayre. This will be held at School on **Tuesday 27**th **November 2018 from 5pm until 8pm.**

There will be stalls in the school hall for you to view and purchase some Christmas gifts and treats. There will be something for the whole family to enjoy including raffle, tombola, hook-a-duck, face painting, lucky dip and the chance to win a giant teddy bear on the name the bear stall. There will be many more exciting things to see and also a Christmas gift-wrapping room where children can purchase a gift for their family members and have it gift wrapped to take home.

We have a tuck shop for the children, cake stall and café selling tea, coffee and light refreshments and we will also be offering mulled wine, hot chocolate, mince pies and Prosecco!

We will also have special visitor who is taking time out of his busy schedule to come and see the children in his Grotto. This is always very popular so if you would like to see Santa in his Grotto then a numbered ticket can be purchased on arrival. This will hopefully give families the chance to look around the Fayre whilst still being in the queue.

To kick-start the event the school will be having a **non-uniform day on Friday 23**rd **November 2018**. We would appreciate a <u>donation of an item that you would consider suitable for a tombola/raffle/gift.</u> Without a doubt this has created the foundation for our Christmas Fayre in previous years and we would be very grateful if you could be equally as generous this year.

We would also be very grateful for home baking, cakes, buns, mince pies and mulled wine which can all be brought into school on the day of the Christmas Fayre.

We still need a few more helpers for the stalls so if you can lend a hand we would be most grateful. Please leave your contact details with the school office addressed for the Parent Partnership, and someone will be in touch.

We are hoping this will be a wonderful community event and we warmly encourage you to come along and join in the family festive fun! Please spread the word and tell your family and friends. All monies raised will support our ongoing fundraising for projects in school.

Thank you for your continued support!

The Parent Partnership